BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ‘ MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Departn_\ent of Engineering/Road Management 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer/ Road Manager Office (601) 855-5670 FAX (601) 859-5857

MEMORANDUM
April 27, 2016

TO: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District |
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District Il
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District I}
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

FROM: Dan Gaillet, P.E. o &0
County Engineer/Road Manager

RE: Streets to be paved using excess funds from Davis Crossing Rd and Holmes Hollow Lane

The overlay of Davis Crossing Road was completed at a cost of $95,811.15, leaving a surplus in the funds
authorized for said road of $54,188. Additionally, in the recently funded 2016 Road Plan, the Board
allotted $85,000 for the overlay of Holmes Hollow Lane. We expect to complete the work on Holmes
Hollow Lane well under budget and recommend that the Board authorize using the surplus from the
Holmes Hollow Lane allocation to overlay Allen Wood Drive, which is located adjacent to Holmes Hollow
Road.

Therefore, | recommend that the Board authorize said surplus of funds to be used to repair and overlay
the following roads in the order set forth below:

Allen Wood Drive
Chesser Road

Banks Road

SHEELA JONES TREY BAXTER GERALD STEEN  DAVID BISHOP PAUL GRIFFIN
District One District Two District Three District Four District Five




